

VILLAGE OF ORLAND HILLS

March 18, 2020

Dear Resident,

In accordance with Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines, the Village of Orland Hills is closing Village Hall and the Recreation Center to non-employees starting at 1:00 pm on March 20, 2020.

Village personnel will be reachable by phone:

Village Hall (708) 349-6666 Recreation Center (708) 349-7211

The Police Department will maintain their regular services. However, the Police Department facility will be closed to the public. In an emergency, dial 911. For any non-emergency issues, dial (708) 349-4434.

The Village Hall has a Depository mailbox available next to the front entrance for anything that needs to be delivered.

As the Coronavirus situation is constantly evolving, please monitor the Village of Orland Hills website www.orlandhills.org for any updates on Village services.

I appreciate your patience during this time.

Sincerely,

Kyle R. Hastings

Mayor